
Product Update: F100 Spray (F100S-L2)

Greetings from CAIG Labs,

We are writing to inform you that the DeoxIT® FADER S-Series, F100 Spray
(F100S-L2) has been officially discontinued.

We are pleased to introduce the recommended replacement for the
discontinued product: DeoxIT® Fader in the form of F100 Liquid. The F100
Liquid is available in two convenient options – oilers (F100L-L25C) and
squeeze tubes (F100L-L2C). Both alternatives offer the same trusted quality
and performance that you have come to expect from CAIG Labs.

Rest assured, the F100 Liquid retains the exceptional qualities that made the
F100 Spray so valuable to you. It provides the same great cleaning and
lubrication properties that have made DeoxIT® Fader a preferred choice
for maintaining conductive plastic and carbon based controls.

To view and order the replacement products, please visit the following links:

1. DeoxIT® Fader, #F100L-L25C (Needle Dispenser):
https://caig.com/product/deoxit-fader-f100l-l25c/

2. DeoxIT® Fader, #F100L-L2C (Squeeze Tube):
https://caig.com/product/deoxit-fader-f100l-l2c/
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